
 
 

Dear: LCP Vendor Network                                                                                                            Date:  3/12/2021 

LCP Transportation Partners with UnitedHealthcare Hoosier Care Connect Program – April 2021 

LCP Transportation, LLC., (LCP) is excited to share some exciting news of our new partnership with 

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan, effective April 1, 2021 to provide non-emergency medical transportation 

(NEMT) services to qualified members of the Hoosier Care Connect Program throughout the state of Indiana. 

This new opportunity will allow LCP and you, our valued provider network, to continue helping individuals live 

healthier lives through our dedicated, quality transportation solutions. 

About UnitedHealthcare 

Currently, UnitedHealthcare employs more than 3,600 people in Indiana, serving nearly 1 million members in 

commercial, Medicare and Dual Special Needs plans in Indiana.  More than 30,000 providers and 180 

hospitals are under contract with UnitedHealthcare in the state. 

UnitedHealthcare is dedicated to helping people live healthier lives and making the health system work 

better for everyone by simplifying the health care experience, meeting consumer health and wellness needs, 

and sustaining trusted relationships with care providers.  In the United States, UnitedHealthcare offers the 

full spectrum of health benefit programs for individuals, employers, and Medicare and Medicaid 

beneficiaries, and contracts directly with more than 1.2 million physicians and care professionals, and 6,500 

hospitals and other care facilities nationwide.  The company also provides health benefits and delivers care to 

people through owned and operated health care facilities in South America.  UnitedHealthcare is one of the 

businesses of UnitedHealth Group (NYSE:  UNH), a diversified health care company.  For more information, 

visit UnitedHealthcare at www.uhc.com or follow @UHC on Twitter. 

LCP will be working closely with the UnitedHealthcare team in the upcoming months to help ensure a 

successful program launch.  We look forward to working with you to exceed our client’s service expectations. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Aaron Suggs, Director of Programs and Vendor Management 

LCP Transportation, LLC. 

5674 West 73rd Street 

Indianapolis, IN.  46278 

Office: (317) 291-9318 ext. 555 

Cell: (540) 425-1755 

aaron.suggs@lcptransportation.com 

www.lcptransportation.com 
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